PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Maplewood Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing on 9/16/20 at 7:00
p.m. via Zoom to hear citizen’s comments on requests for variances for the
following addresses (1) located in the “SR” District 7272 Sarah St- Section 56-73
Use Regulations and (2) located in the “LR” District 2620 Lyle Ave-Sections 56-
73 Use Regulations and 56-1061 Nonconforming lots of record.

The Zoom meeting ID number and Password will be made available at
www.cityofmaplewood.com.

As appearing in Monday, August 31, 2020 edition of the St. Louis Post Dispatch.

Posted in City Hall this 31* day of August, 2020.
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